
2nd letter from Enid Vincent
20 May, 1992

Dear Mr. Summers,

Thank you for your letter dated 18 May 1992 referring to my
letter to you dated 13 April 1992.

I have asked for the additional points you have raised to be
looked into and will reply more fully as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Enid C. Vincent

Chairman
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